Submission ID: 10583

My representation thoughts below:

Late changes impact: Since Sunnica have made late changes I still don't yet know the final scheme design therefore the planning documents will all need to be updated by them and then re-read

Summer holidays: This is a time where most parents have additional challanges of childcare for 6 weeks on top of full time jobs and holidays planned. I myself have 3 children and a full time job so this is a challenging time for me to have this planned. My final WR could need submitting during this time.

Previous communication: I have previously raised these points with the examiners previously when they sought our feedback on Sunnica's request for a delay back in May 2022.

Suggestion: I feel that the WRs should be submitted in mid-September at the earliest to allow a bit of extra time to review and finalise